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Heller Introduces Bipartisan Mobile 
Mammography Promotion Act
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Congressman Dean Heller and Congresswoman Melissa Bean (D-IL) introduced the Mobile Mammography Promotion Act (H.R. 2964) to allow “mammovans” to purchase fuel without the federal excise tax.  
“As someone whose family has been touched by breast cancer, I understand the importance of early detection.  Many communities in our state, both urban and rural, have difficulty with access to proper medical care.  This bill will help reduce costs of operating mobile mammography vans so we can bring medical care into our communities and provide access to necessary health services,” said Heller.   
“This legislation increases women’s access to mammograms, a critical part of preventive care for our nation,” Congresswoman Bean said. “Such early detection will improve health care outcomes and save women’s lives.”  
In 2009 alone, an estimated 193,000 new cases of breast cancer will be diagnosed in America.  The disease will claim approximately 41,000 lives.  The key to surviving breast cancer is early detection, and too many women in rural and urban areas do not have adequate access to such care.  This provision is modeled after several existing exemptions for blood centers and other entities. 
“I am pleased that members of Congress can come together on this issue and work in a bipartisan manner.  It is important that we find common ground and work to pass legislation that is beneficial to all Americans,” added Heller.  
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